Woorndoo Service Personnel story

As part of the tree replacement project for the memorial avenue at Woorndoo, Council is seeking
stories about local Woorndoo service personnel. These stories will provide a unique contribution
to the project and and important record for the community. . Some of the stories may be used for
project promotion and a future community information board.

Please fil out the details below and return to Angela Northcott via
angela.northcott@moyne.vic.gov.au or over the counter at Council Customer Service offices in
Morltake or Port Fairy by Monday 30t May 2022. We will be in touch to confirm and further project
details. Your submissions can include an optional photo which may be used by Moyne Shire
Council for project communications or promotional purposes.

Name of Service Personnel:

Details of service (e.g military branch, unit, regiment):

Date of service (if known)

Story:

Your name:

Phone number:

Email address:

Signature:

(This is your consent to Moyne Shire Council using story and photo for Woorndoo noticeboard and
future communications)
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